






 
Central   Railway 

Office of the Divisional Railway Manager (Commercial Branch), Pune 
..................................................................................................................................................... 
 
No.PA/Comml/Cog/Break the Chain/2021                   Date : 16.05.2021 
 
CCM/PM 
CSMT 
 

Sub : Special surveillance measures for passengers seeking entry into Maharashtra State. 
Ref : 1. Govt. Of Maharashtra Order No. DMU/2020/CR.92/DisM-1, dated 18.04.2021,      
               01.05.2021   &  12.05.2021. 
           2. PMC letter dated 14.05.2021 

     =========     
This office has received a letter from Pune Municipal Corporation under references above 
and stated that:-, 

1. Any person entering the state of Maharashtra by any mode of transport will have to carry a 
negative RTPCR test report which will have to be issued from up to a maximum of 48 hrs 
before the time of his entry into Maharashtra.  

2. All the restrictions that have been made applicable to person arriving from places of 
“sensitive Origins” i.e. from state of Kerala, Goa, Rajasthan, Gujarat Delhi and NCR Region, 
Uttrakhand, West Bengal and Uttar Pradesh as per the orders dated 18.04.2021 and 
01.05.2021 will be applicable to any one arriving from any part of the country into the State. 

As the matter pertains to Indian Railway, it is requested to kindly advice to all Zonal Railway 
to follow guidelines as issued by Govt. of Maharashtra.  

With Regards 

Encl: As above 
 

 
 
Sr.DCM/Pune 

C/- 
1. DRM/Pune - For kind information Please. 
2. ADRM/Pune - For kind information Please. 
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